CONGREGATION EMANU-EL
of the City of New York

ONE EAST SIXTY-FIFTH STREET * NEW YORK 10021-6596 + (212) 744-1400

December 11, 1998

Dr. David Roskies

Jewish Theological Seminary of America
3080 Broadway

New York, NY 10027-4649

Dear David,

Enclosed, finally, and I am sorry for the delay, are the tapes of
our presentation of Night Words. I hope they will provide you
with a sense of that evening’s service.

I very much enjoyed your presentation at the Lehrhaus. The
entire afternoon was well-organized and raised some very
provocative issues.

Sincerely,

D¥_ Mark W. Weisstuch
Administrative Vice Presgident
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